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Becky Romero

From: Christina Prado <cprado@fhfca.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 3:39 PM

To: Public Comment

Cc: Martha Torres

Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Dear Gardena City Council,

I'm writing to inform you about the vital services that Fair Housing Foundation (FHF) provides to the
residents of Gardena-free of cost. As a nonprofit organization dedicated to promoting fair housing, we
offer:

e One-on-one confidential counseling on landlord-tenant issues, including rent increases,
repairs, and evictions.

o Investigation of housing discrimination complaints to ensure all residents have equal access
to housing.

o Free educational workshops covering tenants’ and landlords’ rights and responsibilities. These
workshops are held weekly and are available in multiple languages. For more information or to
register for a workshop, please visit our website at www.fhca.org or contact us at 800-446-3247.

We appreciate your time and support in ensuring that Gardena residents have access to fair housing
resources. Please feel free to reach out with any questions.

Thankyou,

Christina Prado

Outreach Coordinator

Fair Housing Foundation

1855 W Katella Ave #355
Orange, CA 92867

Office (800) 446-3247 ext. 1104
Fax (562) 989-1836

www.fhfca.org
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MISSION: The Fair Housing Foundation is a non-profit organization dedicated to eliminating discrimination in housing and
promoting equal access to housing choices for everyone.
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